
From: Administracion Sononuclear
To: Seeley, Shawn
Cc: bvmanich@yahoo.com
Subject: [External_Sender] Re: Rio Piedras Sononuclear Center requested Certification/License Amendment
Date: Tuesday, October 5, 2021 10:53:16 AM
Attachments: Xerox Scan_10052021104448.PDF

Xerox Scan_10052021101255.PDF

Mr. Seeley,

Please find the requested certification, with the last survey performed.

Additional to this, we would like to certify that for the time being we wish to keep the In-Vitro
Kits and therapy(35.300) in our license.

Regards

Pedro J Torres

Manager

Sononuclear

On 9/30/2021 9:39 AM, Seeley, Shawn wrote:

Pedro,
 
Thank you for the information.  Could I ask that you send the certification that
not material was left at the facility, as well as all postings were removed, on
your official letterhead?  That would help us capture the information for your
docket file.  Thanks. 
 
Also, did you want to remove the In-Vitro kits and therapy (35.300) at the same
time?
 
Shawn
 
Shawn W. Seeley, Health Physicist
USNRC
2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100
King of Prussia, PA  19406-2713
610-337-5102 (o); 610-337-5269 (f)
Shawn.seeley@nrc.gov
 
 
From: Administracion Sononuclear <admin@sononuclear.com> 
Sent: Friday, September 24, 2021 11:17 AM
To: Seeley, Shawn <Shawn.Seeley@nrc.gov>
Cc: bvmanich@yahoo.com
Subject: [External_Sender] Re: Rio Piedras Sononuclear Center requested
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Certification/License Amendment
 

Mr. Seeley,

Regarding your question, we certify that no material was ever left in this facility
as we only transported the syringe in the lead shield to be administered there to
the patient and after that we transported the used, empty, syringe back to our lab.
We only transported there Technetium for cardiac studies. 

Regards

Pedro J. Torres

On 9/23/2021 3:59 PM, Seeley, Shawn wrote:

Thank you.  I will be in touch.  Do you have any data that shows no
material was ever left behind?  Like a final survey from the last time
you worked there?
 
Thanks. 
 
Shawn W. Seeley, Health Physicist
USNRC
2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100
King of Prussia, PA  19406-2713
610-337-5102 (o); 610-337-5269 (f)
Shawn.seeley@nrc.gov
 
 
From: Administracion Sononuclear <admin@sononuclear.com> 
Sent: Thursday, September 23, 2021 1:34 PM
To: Seeley, Shawn <Shawn.Seeley@nrc.gov>
Cc: bvmanich@yahoo.com
Subject: [External_Sender] Rio Piedras Sononuclear Center requested
Certification/License Amendment
 

Mr. Seeley:

As you requested during your recent visit to our facility, please find
attached to this email the following documents:

1. License Amendment for the Rio Piedras Sononuclear Center
(License number: 52-24937-01) to remove an item on the conditions
section.

2. The DOT Hazmat training certifications for our nuclear medicine
technologists.
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Any additional questions or requests to complete your inspection
report, please do not hesitate to reach us.

Regards

--

Pedro J Torres
Facility Manager

t:
m:
e: 
a:

787.764.2355
787.354.8494
admin@sononuclear.com 
Sononuclear de Puerto Rico, 1028 Calle Los Angeles Urb. Del
Carmen, 00923 
sononuclear.com
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Pedro J Torres
Facility Manager
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